
CARAGABAL PUBLIC SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
FROM MR JONES

4 Marsden Street, CARAGABAL  NSW 2810       PH: 6347 5225       
email: caragabal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au               www.caragabal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Term 3 Week 9
We had an absolutely fantastic day last Friday in
Quandialla, taking part in the Bland Sports
Athletics carnival. It was a day filled with
excitement and enthusiasm, and I couldn't have
been prouder to see everyone wholeheartedly
participating and giving their utmost effort. While
we secured the third position on the day, it's
important to remember that what truly matters is
that we all gave it our best shot. A big
congratulations to George, Alice, Matilda, and Ed,
who emerged victorious as age champions!
Huge congratulations to Matilda, Jessie, April,
and Indi, who are currently in Dubbo today,
taking part in the Western Athletics Carnival.
April is set to showcase her talents in the high
jump, Jessie will be demonstrating her skills in
the long jump, and all four girls will be a
formidable force in our PP6 relay team. We
eagerly anticipate hearing all about your
performances and achievements from the
event!
A reminder that on Monday the Life education
van will be at school and all our students will
have the opportunity to visit the van and learn  
practical life skills, boost self-confidence,
promote community building and improve
health and well-being. 
A reminder to parents that Next Friday, we have
an exciting trip planned to Grenfell for the
Naidoc Day Celebrations. As part of this event,
our students have been working closely with
Aunty Julie to design unique tablecloths that
will be showcased at the celebration. If you
haven't already returned your child's permission
note for this trip, we kindly request you to do so
as soon as possible to ensure their participation
in this meaningful event. Your support is greatly
appreciated!

School Captain’s Report

Around the Grounds

In our morning circle this week, 
we've been talking about how to handle it 

when someone says "no" in social situations. 
We're also learning how to control our emotions, 

like when we feel upset. We found out that taking deep
breaths in our belly can help. Alice and Maisie did an

awesome job using belly breathing after they bumped 
into each other on the playground.

We were lucky to have Carolynne visit our class this week 
and watch us do math! She thought we were super smart,

especially during our daily review.
For sports, we played AFL again, and it was so much fun!

Everyone had a blast running around and playing
 together. On Monday, we got a new 
friend named Millyn! He's been with 

us all week, and he's really good at tennis. 
We're all excited 

to have him here with us. 🎾😊



Term 3 Week 9
Friday, 15th September 2023

Healthy Harold Visit - Monday, 18th
September 
Weddin Naidoc Celebrations - Friday,
22nd September
Last Day of Term 3 - Friday, 22nd
September
Term 4 Students return  - Monday, 9th
October

Important Dates 



NEWS
COMMUNITY

Town Water
Please be advised there are currently

restrictions on fixed hose sprinklers, hand
held hoses only. Thank you. 
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